On Monday, 7/15/2019 at about 2:07 pm a
WWD was reported traveling EB in the WB
lanes of IA-100 between Covington Road
and Edgewood Road. The driver was

stopped by Cedar Rapids Police west of
Edgewood Road. The WWD is not seen on
CRTV35 (although officers are seen pulling
over two drivers unrelated to this incident) or
on CRTV22. The WWD's POE is assumed
to be the nearest interchange, Covington
Road (75% certainty) or E Ave (25%
certainty).




